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Kim Rex

Henry County Department of Human Services
104 E. Washington St.

Napoleon, Ohio 43545 S ——

Re. Rebecca Rodriquez 116 Yeager St. /

he e

Dear Klm

I have reviewed your letter regarding roaches at the subject property. I
understand that Mrs. Rodriquez is the owner of the home in which she resides.
If this is the case, then she is responsible for the abatement of insects at her own
home. If she cannot afford to do this or refuses to, isn't there some type of
assistance she can get from your office? If you currently provide services to her,
why couldn't you deny service until such time the roaches are abated. It would
make sense that this is a health hazard to you and your associates.

If this matter were abated by the City (through the Property Maintenance
Code), Mrs. Rodriquez would face fines of up to $100.00 per day and possible
jail time. I do not believe it is in the best interest of your client as this would
cause further hardship to her. In my opinion this matter is best handled by your
office with assistance from the Health Department.

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please call me.

Sincerely
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Brent N. Damman
Zoning Administrator



HENRY COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES

HAHN CENTER *® 104 E. WASHINGTON STREET ¢ MAIL: PO BOX 527 ® NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545

PHONE: (419) 592-0946 FAX #: (419) 592-4942
JAMES M. LEVISON, DIRECTOR

October 19, 1998

Brent Damon
Municipal Court

255 Riverview Ave.
Napoleon, OH 43545

Dear Mr. Damon:

This letter is regarding the concern of an elderly lady I've been working with, Rebecca Rodriquez.
I contacted you on September 30, 1998, askmg for a331stance involving roaches in the home. I
haven’t heard from you regarding the =510 i1f you have had the opportunity to
make a homc visit. Rebecca resideyat 116 Yeager Si@on I also have some pictures at

Please contact me if you have any suggestions or outcome from the visit. Your help is highly
appreciated.

Sincerely,
Henry County Department of Human Services
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Kim Rex
Social Services Worker 111



